
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2022 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
“All who are oppressed may come to you as a shelter in the time of trouble, a perfect hiding place.  
May everyone who knows your mercy keep putting their trust in you, for they can count on you for 

help no matter what.  O Lord, you will never, no never, neglect those who come to you.” 
~Psalm 9:9-10 TPT ~ 

 
This Scripture is filled with hope!  The Lord is a shelter in times of trouble, a perfect hiding place.  There is 
great comfort and strength that comes from knowing we can count on God no matter what!  He will never 
fail us! 
 
I am sure most of you have heard the Province of NB is lifting “level 3” restrictions at midnight January 
28th, 2022, with a return to “level 2” restrictions.  I am writing to inform you that even with restrictions 
being lifted, our Sunday Morning Worship Service on January 30th, will be streamed online only at 10:30 
AM.  This will be the final sermon in our series: “Recharge:  Your Life.”  Together, we will look at the word 
of God and discover once again how we can “Restore Passion” to our lives with a sermon entitled:  
“Practice God’s Pace.” 
 

Tiffany will be leading Kid’s church on Zoom at 10:00 AM for all kids aged 3-Grade 5.  Please contact her 

at tiffany.sears3@gmail.com for details. 

 

We will communicate next week how a return to “level 2” will impact our ministry. 

 

We miss you and look forward to gathering in person again soon! 

 

Blessings, 

Rev. Craig Woodcock on Behalf of the Woodstock Baptist Ministry Team 
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